
Milligan Class News - Autumn 2
What we are learning...

We have lots of great learning planned for this half 
term…

Topic: We are just finishing up our topic on rivers 
and will be moving on to an exciting new topic… 
Roman York! We’ll be finding out all about Eboracum 
over the coming weeks.

English: We will be writing a poem with an autumn 
theme and a non-fiction text comparing Church 
Fenton and York.

Maths: This half term, we will be continuing to work 
on addition and subtraction at the beginning of 
each week. On Thursdays and Fridays, our focus will 
shift to mass and capacity.

Science: We are learning about animals including 
humans. Our key scientist this half term is Wilhelm 
Rontgen. 
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Dates for your diary...
Mon 5th Dec - Non-uniform day

Fri 9th Dec - Whole school pantomime trip 
to York Theatre Royal

Fri 9th Dec - Christmas Fair after school

Weds 14th Dec - Christmas crafts day

Thurs 15th Dec - Christmas lunch and 
Christmas jumper day

Fri 16th Dec  - KS2 Christmas Carols 2.30pm 
(on the playground)Homework

Children should continue 
practising their times tables and 

spellings weekly.

Daily reading for pleasure is an 
important part of learning.

Our class novel is ‘The Legend of Podkin 
One-Ear’ by Kieran Larwood.

Friday is our P.E. day and children still need 
to come into school in their P.E. kits. All 
jewellery must be removed including 
earrings.

Reminder: Long hair should be tied back.

Please send your child to school with their 
own water bottle each day.

Reading books are changed on a Friday.


